
 
 
 
 
Dear Democracy FCU Valued Member –  
 
Attached is information to assist you in receiving your free annual credit reports by all three 
credit bureaus. 
 
Make sure to follow the instructions as indicated.  You may elect to call your request in, mail or 
go on the web. 
 
Allow up to 15 days for a response.  After you receive the reports, contact your Financial 
Counselor at (202) 488-5400 ext. 1865 to begin Financial Counseling. 
 
It’s a pleasure to serve you in this capacity. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Delta M. Payne 
Certified Financial Counselor 
 
 



 


